
                      

Reception Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 18th December – 2pm 

Parents of children in reception are 

welcome into school to see their child 

take part in a festive performance. 

Photo’s may be ordered on the day.  

Tickets are on sale at the school office 

priced at £1 each.  
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Christmas Dinner and Festive Dress up 

Tuesday 17th December 

All children are invited to have a Christmas 

Dinner.  If your child currently has a packed lunch 

BUT would like a dinner on this day, please pay £2 

at the school office, if you are not entitled to 

free school meals. Vegetarian options are 

available.  If your child currently has a school 

lunch BUT does not want a Christmas dinner, 

again, please make the office aware  

 

Key Stage 1 Nativity Performances 

Monday 9th December – 6pm 

Tuesday 10th December – 2pm 

Year 1 and Year 2 will be performing Stable by Starlight            

Children will be expected to come back to school for the evening 

performance, even if no one is staying to watch. Pictures of 

the children will be available to buy on the night. Tickets on sale 

from the school office priced at £1 each.  There will also be a 

Raffle at both performances.  

Christmas Dress Up Day Tuesday 17th Dec 

Children & staff are asked to come in their festive best for the day 

& bring 50p, all monies raised will go towards the children’s 

Festivities. Dress code can be anything Christmassy, from a 

Christmas jumper to Tinsel & Sparkle to wearing Christmas Colours 

or theme. (Red/Green/Gold/Silver etc.,) 

Pantomime Visit - Wednesday 11th December 

The children in school will be going to see the Christmas Pantomime 

at the Tower Circus. We are asking for a donation of £5. Please 

could we ask that the slip and money are returned by Friday 6th  

December. As the show starts at 12 noon, children will be eating a 

packed lunch as their school dinner. If your child normally has a 

school dinner, please let the office know if you would like to make 

your own arrangements for your child’s lunch on this day. (If you do 

not let the office know, a school Packed Lunch will be ordered and 

you may still be charged). 

Christmas Party Nights 

Thursday 5th December 

Y1/Y2/Y3-  6.00pm – 7.00pm 

Y4/Y5/Y6 – 7:15pm – 8:15pm 

 

 

 

Davey Dee will be coming to 

entertain the children as a 

Christmas Treat provided by the 

PTFA. On the night, children will be 

provided with a drink, and a small 

bag of sweets. 

Children may come dressed in party 

clothes. Cost - £1 on the door. 

Reception children will have their 

own party in school time. 

 

Year 5 Christmas Service in 

Church 

Friday 20th December – 

11am 

Year 5 will be leading worship at St 

John’s Church to put us all in a 

festive mood ready for 

celebrations! 

Everyone is welcome to join us. 


